
TOWN OF SHELBURNE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

In accordance with the provisions of RSA 53-E, IV, the Town of 

Shelburne’s Community Power Committee will hold two (2) public 

information meetings regarding adoption of the Shelburne Community 

Power Plan. 

 

The Shelburne Community Power Plan is an opt-out program that offers 

more flexible electricity procurement. The plan will initially provide 

lower electricity rates for residents, or it will not launch. Initial 

participation in the plan can be declined, after which enrollment becomes 

voluntary. 

 

The meetings will be held on Monday, January 6th and Monday, January 

13th – both at 6 PM at the Shelburne Town Hall, 74 Village Road, 

Shelburne, NH 03581. 


